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The Akhter Education Trust is pleased to announce this year the winners of the Experience Pakistan prize are;

· Caedmon School , Yorkshire
· Moulsham High School, Essex
· Ringwood School, Hampshire
· The Marches School and Technology College, Shropshire
· Walthamstow School for Girls, London

This is the sixth year that the competition has taken place, and the winning teams will be attending a presentation ceremony hosted by the Right Honourable Khalid Mahmood MP. The ceremony will take place at the Houses of Parliament on Wednesday 21st February 2007.
The Experience Pakistan Project was launched in May 2001 and is open to year 9 and year 10 students from all schools across the UK. The project aims at generating interest in Pakistan and the region in order to harness understanding, tolerance and harmony, between the youth of Britain and Pakistan.

The climax of the project is the ten-day Experience Pakistan tour for the winners comprising pupils of a varied background accompanied by judges and hosts from The Akhter Education Trust, which will be taking place during the Easter holiday commencing on the 27th March 2007.
The tour will allow the students to interact with Pakistani students from charity schools, states schools and private schools as well as being hosted for an audience with the President and Prime Minister of Pakistan.
The project is organised and funded by the Akhter Education Trust, a registered charity which is supported by The Akhter Group.

Ends
20th February 2007


